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[bookmark: _GoBack]We really hope you found your meetings with your child’s key-person helpful, if you missed booking an appointment you can still do so by emailing Hollie to book a 15 minute slot.

For children within The Nest, Anne and Kym will be available for meetings with parents during the week of 4th March between 9.00am-6.15pm. Please email Hollie to book a slot. Parents meetings are a great opportunity to see the fun activities we get up-to at Nursery, see how your child is progressing and discuss any concerns you may have.

I am sure you have spotted the new astro-turf in the main garden that we share with Pippin class. Thank-you to our PTA who provided the funds to have this installed. We cannot wait to spend some more time out there in the coming weeks.

Well done to Anne who has recently completed her Level 4 advanced practitioner qualification , Anne will now go on to complete her Foundation Degree . We are extremely lucky to have such a skilled Nursery team.

Your feedback and ideas are really important to us, over the coming weeks we will be sending out parent questionnaires across both rooms, starting in The Nest. Please take the time to fill one out for us. 

This half-term at Nursery we will be;
. All children will be celebrating Pancake Day by making their own pancakes and reading ‘Mr Wolf’s pancakes’ together
. All children will be getting out in our garden’s and planting seeds 
.Main Nursery children will be looking at life-cycles and voting on which they would like to see develop in Nursery 
.In The Nest children will be taking part in large scale messy play activities such as group body painting, exploring gloop and jelly 
.Main Nursery, pre-school children, will be working in small groups with Sophie developing their listening skills and working through phase 1 of the letters and sounds programme 





Please remember to use the Nursery buzzer at drop off and pick up time! We understand it is human nature to kindly hold the door open for others however, to safeguard our School and Nursery it is important that staff only allow parents and visitors in and out of the building. 
Cleaner update! 
As many of you will be aware our cleaner Debbie sadly left us in January and we have been trying to recruit a Nursery cleaner since. Unfortunately we have so far been unsuccessful. In the interim the Nursery team have all been ‘mucking in ‘to ensure the Nursery still has a thorough clean every evening, following Somerset County Council good practice guidelines. If you know of a cleaner who could help us please get in touch! Should you have any questions, queries or concerns as always please speak to one of the team who will be happy to help. 

Pre-school parents (School starters 2019) a reminder of our open/parents evening is on Thursday 21st March. Further details to follow shortly.

After the success of our Christmas stay and play session we have decided to host another this Easter.
Join us for Easter crafts and cooking on Thursday 11th April 9.30am-11.00am.
Please email Hollie to let us know you are attending !

A reminder, that as a school and Nursery we operate a strict 48 hour policy for all sickness and diarrhoea. We really understand at times this can be frustrating however; this really does help reduce the spread of infection
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